
SGA Executive Board Minutes: 

10-25-2021 

President Emily Wiley: 

• Welcome back Shannon! 

• Counseling/health services bill: replenishment of that fund 

• Discussion regarding placement of feminine products  

• Potential of adding mental health days, similar to sick days. Lots of discussion to be had here 

• Potential new registration process, “still on the drawing board” 

• Safety walk information to be submitted no later than Thursday  

• LSU info session moved to Nov. 1 at 5 

• BSU info session is at 6 on the same day 

• Leadership to be recruited from Diversity center, craft, LSU, ISA, SSS 

• November 11 @ 2:30, Butler Park opening  

• Overview of general facilities issues 

• Further discussion on senate appointment prospects 

Executive Vice President Ethan Wells: 

• Constitution update: no meeting last week, science fiction/double feature meeting this week 

o Rumored to be extraordinary 

• Committee evaluation forms to be tentatively sent out next week 

• Reminder to get appointments filled 

• Update on special projects 

V.P. of Administration Katie Stumbo: 

• 4 at large positions, caudill/graduate spots still open 

• Not a large turnout for safety walk but still productive  

• Discussion of excess of senator absences  

• Reminder for exec and committee heads to send all event dates/info to Katie 

• Finals week snack table to enter planning phase next week 

• Student health week likely to be moved to next semester 

V.P. of Finance Chloe Marstiller: 

• Movie partnership still being discussed 

• Discussion regarding replenishment of student health funds (copay waivers, etc.) 

• Discussion regarding funding and awards budget allocations 

V.P. of Public Relations Morgan Johnson: 

• Rough draft for shirts sent to holbrooks, holbrooks working on design as we gather senate t shirt 

sizes 

• Possible bill concerning allocation of funds to SGA ponchos  

• Starting to make rough drafts of canva posts for upcoming events 

 



V.P. of Campus Involvement Presley Boyer: 

• SGA no longer doing a tailgate, issue to be brought up to senate 

• Rescheduling QPR for late November  

• Looking for new vice chair of CI committee 

• Planning beginning for midnight in the mountains 

o Possible formation of ad hoc committee 

• Possible holiday carnival slated for November 30 

Advisor Russ: 

• Veterans day events discussed 

• Holiday fair discussed 

• Discussion of UAR  

• Discussion regarding an update to the school’s website 

• Discussion concerning how to continue operating with COVID guidelines 

Chief Justice Ben Skeens 

• -Absent 

Questions: 

• No new questions addressed  

Lingering Topics: 

• Possible senate appointments 

Attendance: 

• Ben absent due to Dr.’s appointment; rest of exec present 


